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September 14, 1988

William G, Counsil
Execwtive Vice Presdend

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEA¥ STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
ENGINEERING FUNCTIONAL EVALUATION

REF: Letter (TXX-6676) dated September 8, 1987 from W. G. Counsil to NRC

regarding the Technical Audit Program and Engineering Functiony)
Evaluation

Gent lemen:

In our September 8, 1987, letter, in addition to dc:cribinx the Technical
Audit Program (TAP) undertaken by the TU Electric Quality Assurance
Department, we advised you of the Stone & Webster Engineering Corporation
(SWEC) Engineering Functional Evaluation (EFE) which was underway. The
purpose of this letter is to inform you of the completion status of the
primary portion of the EFE (i.e., the evaluation of the CPSES design
completion activities) and to request the NRC Staff's roval of the
integration of the other planned EFE efforts into CPSES Project activities.

As you know, the EFE was one of the programs undertaken to provide added
levels of confidence that the Corrective Action 'rogran (CAP) was being
conducted effectively. As discussed in TXX-6676, the primary purpose of the
EFE was to provide oversight of design validation activities. Module 1 was
developed to accomglish that principal EFE objective by providing an
independent evaluavion of the adequacy of the CPSES design validation and Post
Construction Hardware validation Prugram activities. The Module | effort has
been essentially completed and SWEC intends to issue a detailed report in
October 1988 summarizing the results of its Module 1| effort,
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